O
£lopd's Register of Jhippng,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3

26th April, 1985, -

Dear Sir, A

With reference to your semi-official lm«r of the
i7th inattnt respecting the Barges Hos.l & 2, mm to
Messrs. "La Columbia" Soc. Marit., 1t 1s noted that the Owners'
HMarine Superintendent has agreed to these vessels belng
submitted for survey by the Soclety's Surveyors at the next
dry docking, probably in October or November next.

It is concluded that you will then be able to make
satisfactory arrangements for the overdue survey to be carried
out, and in the meantime the Committoe have deferred action
in both cases on this understanding.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Je S. Ormiston, Esq.,
GENOA.



